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Chairman Bob Belden called the meeting to order at 6:03 pm. 
 
Present: Bob Belden, Colette Sturm, Harry Shaker Steve Harding, Eve Sturdevant and Debbie Brooks 
 
Absent:  Paul Checco and Assistant Superintendent Maureen Ruby 
    
Also Present: Superintendent Dr. John Barile, Director of Special Services Dr. Christine Sipala, 
Director of Instruction Deb Farias, BHS Principal Marc Balanda, WMS Principal Deane Renda, HHES 
Principal Mary Rose Dymond, CES Principal Dr. Krys Salon and members of the staff and public. 
 
The Brookfield Board of Education members and the Superintendent accepted questions and comments 
from the public on the 2018-2019 proposed education budget. The following members of the public 
spoke at the roundtable: Kevin Carroll, Linda Frame, Christina Zimmerman, Jen Falci, Renee Samtiago, 
Ron Jaffe, Catherine Malek, Howard Lasser, Irene Corea, Dan Devorsetz, Eileen Koch, 
Georgia Stabile, Rich Saluga and Rich Stabile. 
  
ADJOURNMENT 

Mr. Belden adjourned the roundtable at 6:53 pm. 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Lisa Gramling, Board Clerk 

________________________ 
Colette Sturm, Secretary 
Brookfield Board of Education 
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